
MINUTES MVUDSS BOARD MEETING 8/21/13 !
ATTENDANCE:  S. Baranick (SB); M. Feeney (MF) J. Hansell(JH); B. Kapeller(BK); 
R. Schemp(RS);  !
ABSENT:  T. Jadwin; G. Stevenson;  !
With a quorum present, the MVUDSS league Board of Directors met to discuss a number of items. !

1. RS motioned/second that a player designated to be selected in the “pitchers round”, who is also 
a manager, must select himself in the appropriate position in the pitcher's round.  Motion 
passed 4-1 (SB.) 

2. JH voiced concern that there are 5 pitchers designated as “tier 3” players, only two of whom 
actually pitched last year, and the possible negative impact that this tier rating might have on a 
manager's ability to be able to replace one of these players should such a player be absent.  The 
general consensus was that there are enough “other” pitchers and that after the draft, all teams 
would probably have a second pitcher.  

3. Considerable time spent discussing whether managers should draft themselves last in the main 
draft, as has been continually done since the inception of the league, or require the manager to 
select himself in some comparable round according to his “tier” rating.  No vote taken.  
Majority agreed to retain managers draft selection according according to current guidelines.


